
From:                              roddymmohan 
Sent:                               25 October 2017 16:08
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          National Planning Framework " Our Plan "
 

I would consider an indication of the " Decision Makers " attitude to Drogheda was clear when they decided
to impose a By - Pass Toll on its residents to travel from one side of their town to the other , the alternative

being to add to the log jam of traffic in the town , and i would suggest that this lack of consideration has

continued thoughout various government plans for example the recent Spatial Stratagy Fund and " Our Plan "

where Drogheda is not even mentioned , it's time this Toll was removed and Drogheda gets the recognition

and financial support it deserves . I am not attached to any political or community group . Rory Mohan  .

 

 

 

 
 

Sent from Samsung tablet


